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The Broken Bow City Council met in a Joint Workshop Session with the Broken Bow Rural Fire District 

Board on Tuesday, October 11th, 2016.  Notice of the meeting was given in advance thereof as required 

by law. Advance notice of the meeting was also given to the Mayor and all members of the Council.  

Availability of the agenda was communicated in the advance notice to the Mayor and all members of the 

Council. All proceedings hereafter shown were taken while the meeting was open to the attendance of the 

public.  

 

Mayor Burt called the meeting to order at 7:31 p.m., with the following Councilmembers present; Neth 

and Adams.  Councilmember Absent: Sonnichsen and Schall.  Mayor Burt announced the availability of 

the open meetings law. 

 

The Broken Bow City Council, the Broken Bow Rural Fire District, members of the Broken Bow 

Volunteer Fire Department, and Ambulance Service discussed multiple items including but not limited to 

the following; potential new fire hall locations, size, and prices, upcoming sales tax that is on the 

November Ballot, agreements, and planning for the future together.   

 

Mayor Cecil Burt adjourned the Joint Workshop Meeting at 8:10 p.m.   

 

 

 

 

             ______________________________ 

     Mayor, Cecil Burt 

ATTEST: 

     

 

 

_____________________________ 

City Administrator, Brent Clark 

 

 

 

 


